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• Families have begun making their selections for learning in the 
fall.  As of right now we have 22 students that have elected for 
fulltime remote learning.  The deadline to opt into full remote 
learning is August 17th.

• Graduation is Friday!  I will be so relieved and happy to send off 
these seniors in the way they deserve to be!  We had 76 seniors 
in the class and 68 will be participating in commencement. 
Sierra Ellis and Bryce Floyd will be our student speakers.

• We are finishing up our second week of Summer School.  The 
students and staff have done a great job of completing their 
coursework while observing the required social distancing 
guidelines.

• Once we have a definitive count of students in each class, we 
will begin arranging rooms to meet the social distancing 
guidelines.  Some teachers with smaller rooms will be 
temporarily moving to larger rooms.


